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Testimony 

 

I do dragon boats, which is on the river, and as a teenage resident of Portland I know 

how important it is to have safety regulations for any motorized vehicle, wether or not 

it is on the road.There are many people who do water sports that have disabilities 

that make it dangerous when a boat or other recreational activity capsizes, and with 

these large speedboats going by, the wake created by these boats makes it much 

harder to stay upright. So please oppose this policy for the safety of portlanders.  


